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26 October 2018 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
A303 Stonehenge: Adequacy of consultation   
 
Response from South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse Councils 
 
Further to your e-mail dated 19th October, I confirm that South Oxfordshire and Vale 
of White Horse District Councils do not have any reason to believe that Highways 
England have not carried out their duties regarding consultation as outlined in the 
following acts: 
 
1. Duty to consult – Planning Act 2008 (PA2008) – section 42 
2. Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 – section 47 
3. Duty to publicise - PA2008 – section 48 
 
I hope this is helpful. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Adrian Duffield 
Head of Planning 




